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We’ve had a fantastic fortnight enjoying our outdoor area and the glorious weather! The children 

have been digging in the sand pit, splashing and pouring water into different sized containers, 

bathing the babies and making dens. 

                   

In Literacy we have been using our knowledge about different types of transport to write 

sentences independently.  In doing this the children are beginning to include capital letters and 

full stops, as well as applying their phonological knowledge. 

“The bus has windows and wheels. The bus has lights and a bell.” Noah 

“Racing cars have 4 tyres. It goes fast. It needs a driver. It can be red, white and black.” Elliot 

“A helicopter man drives a helicopter. A helicopter can fly in the sky.” Jessie 

“A helicopter can fly in sky it has a propeller and it has a window.” Alisha 

In Maths we have been counting forwards and back from 1 to 50 using songs to help us. We have 

also been signing off lots of Maths Passport targets and it is fantastic to see children moving onto 

the next passport. The children have also been learning about doubling. 
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Last Friday we celebrated the marriage of Prince Harry and Meghan Markle by talking about 

weddings and looking through both Mrs Smart’s and Mrs Wilson’s wedding album. We also had 

fun decorating biscuits and having photos taken using wedding props. 
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We’ve had some exciting news this week, our plants are growing! The children have been 

watering and nurturing them well. They are looking forward to repotting them after the May 

holiday. 

  

 

As part of DT week we have been building various modes of transports such as trains, boats, hot 

air balloons and rockets. The children have been using their creative skills to design, assemble and 

decorate their model. They are all very proud of their creations. 

   

“I’ve made a boat.”              “I’ve made a train.”                “I have made a rocket.” 

 

Next term we are looking forward to our visit to Bristol Aquarium, Sports Day, Wellbeing Week and 

many more exciting events to enhance our learning. 

We hope you all have a lovely week off spending time together, remember to continue reading 

and practising both your Maths Passports and Reading Rockets. 


